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Seven News recognised with international award  
 
Seven News US Bureau Chief Mike Amor and camera editor Arron Hage have been recognised with a 
prestigious international award for their coverage on the death of Robin Williams.  
 
The pair received the American National Arts & Entertainment Journalism Award at a gala event on Sunday 
evening in Los Angeles presented by the LA Press Club. 
 
Amor was also the recipient of the Edward R. Murrow Award in the Large Market Television Writing category 
in April this year, cementing his place as Australia’s most experienced TV correspondent. 
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